
TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES 

3628 South 35th Street 

Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192 

To: Tadd Wille, Budget Officer 

From: Jim Sant, Deputy Director of Administration, Management Services 

Date: October 16, 2014 

Subject: Financial Impact of the International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers, Local 483 -
Customer Service & Field Services Unit Agreement 

Background: 

A letter of agreement between the City of Tacoma and International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers, 
Local 483 Customer & Field Services Unit has been reached for a new application of rate of ten percent 
(10%) for the assignment of lead work in both the (06010) Meter Reader and (06020) Utilities Field 
Investigator classifications. 

Financial Impact: 

This will not result in any new positions. The new application of rate of 10% will be applied to one 
position in each classification. 

2015 2016 Total 
FTE's Increase Increase Increase 

Meter Reader - Lead 1 $ 6,564 $ 6,740 $13,304 

Field Investigator - Lead 1 7,547 7,752 15,299 

Total 2 $14,111 $14,492 $28,603 

Concur: 

Wrmam A. Gaines, Director of Utilities, CEO 

------------TACOMA 


